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ISO/IEC 27001:2013 CERTIFICATE 
CONTINUANCE LETTER 

 

Administrate Limited 

Attention: Troy Michels 

3 Lady Lawson Street 

Edinburgh, EH3 9DR 

Scotland 

 

To the Management of Administrate, 

With reference to the certificate dated March 21, 2019 against the ISO/IEC 27001:2013 standard, Coalfire 

ISO, Inc. has completed its review and validated that the surveillance audit completed by our Lead Auditor 

as of March 5, 2019, constitutes the continuance of the certificate by the certification body. As a result of 

this assessment, Coalfire ISO, Inc. retains its assurance that the certified management system at 

Administrate fulfills the requirements of the ISO/IEC 27001:2013 standard. 

If more detailed procedures were performed, the assessment conclusion may have revealed issues that 

this engagement did not identify. The procedures and findings described within our audit report contain an 

inherent element of risk due to these limiting factors. 

We appreciate the cooperation and assistance provided to us during this audit cycle. If you have any 

questions concerning the content or approach demonstrated within this report, please feel free to contact 

Chase Kimberly at Chase.Kimberly@coalfire.com. 

 

Dixon Wright 

 

Dixon Wright 

Director of Coalfire ISO, Inc. 

 

March 21, 2019 

 


